
Merry Christmas from Spain!

Dear Fellow Laborers: 

This is a wonderful season of the year. The Lord Jesus came to the Earth to bless 
those that were lost in their sins.

His coming brought salvation and eternal life through repentance. This is why the 
Bible says, “Glory to God in the highest, and on earth peace, good will toward 
men.”

Catholics would say, “Peace to men of good will,” but if it was so, no one could get 
such peace. No one has good will toward God!

It is God Who has good will toward men. Glory to Him for that! “…while we were 
yet sinners, Christ died for us.”

This is the real motive of His birth. From Spain, we want to wish you a very 
blessed time in company of your families- the family in the flesh and the spiritual 
family.

Let us increase our prayers one for each other, because the time of His Second 
Coming is at hand. In the same way that God sent His Son when the fulfillment of 
the time was come, likewise, He will fulfill the promise of His Son’s Second 
Coming to take us home. Let us be ready for that coming, as we celebrate His first 
coming.

We take the opportunity to express our gratitude for your faithfulness in praying 
for us and giving support to our ministry here. May God richly and abundantly 
bless you with all kind of spiritual blessings.

Receive also our little church’s gratitude for helping us to be here guiding them 
and working with them. Our people want us to say, “Thank you.” They often give 
thanks to the Lord for us being with them, but recognize that we are here because 

of you.

In Christ’s Holy Name, Yours,
Alejandro, Fina, and Samuel Sánchez

Your Missionaries in Spain


